

June 27, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research
Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of February 22, 2016, notifying the Commission of the intent to submit a modified prospectus in spring 2017, for the following off-campus site where programs will be offered beginning August 2017:

RTP Campus 10908 Chapel Hill Road Morrisville, NC 27560

We accepted notification of the off-campus site in a letter dated April 15, 2015, and requested a prospectus for site approval at that time. The academic programs to be offered at the site were listed, and all are currently offered at three existing approved sites—Main Campus, North Campus, and Western Wake Campus.

Please submit the prospectus as soon as possible.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, PhD

Director of Substantive Change

Sarah Comoting

SLA/MAC:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin